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Chair, Department of Nursing
Middle Georgia State University
100 University Parkway

Macon, GA 31206

Dear Dr. Ingram:

This letter is formal notification of the action taken by the Accreditation
Commission for Education in Nursing (ACEN) at its meeting on July 20-21,
2017. Please be advised that the Board of Commissioners voted to make all
Spring 2017 Accreditation Cycle decisions based on the ACEN 2017 Standards
and Criteria, as applicable. The Board of Commissioners granted initial
accreditation to the master's nursing program and scheduled the next
evaluation visit for Spring 2022.

Deliberations centered on the Self-Study Report, the Catalog, the Site Visit
Report, and the recommendation for accreditation proposed by the peer
evaluators and the Evaluation Review Panel. (See Summary of Deliberations and
Recommendation of the Evaluation Review Panel.)

The Board of Commissioners identified the following:

Areas Needing Development
Standard 2 Faculty and Staff, Criterion 2.6
*  Ensure the faculty performance reflects scholarship.
Standard 4 Curriculum, Criterion 4.6
* Ensure the curriculum and instructional processes reflect
interprofessional collaboration.

Congratulations on this outstanding achievement! We look forward to
continued successes for your nursing program. On behalf of the Board of
Commissioners, we thank you and your colleagues for your commitment to
quality nursing education. If you have questions about this action or about
ACEN policies and procedures, please contact me.

Sincerely,

M A2l R shut_

Marsal P. Stoll, EdD, MSN
Chief Executive Officer

cc: Diane Weed, Peer Evaluator
Judy Burckhardt, Peer Evaluator

Laurie Hillson, Peer Evaluator

Enc. Summary of Deliberations of the Evaluation Panel
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February 2, 2017

Donna Ingram, DNP, MSN, RN
Chair, Department of Nursing

Christopher Blake, PhD
President

Middle Georgja State University
100 University Parkway
Macon, GA 31206-5145

Dear Dr. Ingram and Dr. Blake:

This letter is to confirm that the site visit for continuing accreditation
of the baccalaureate and associate nursing programs at Middle
Georgia State University has been moved from the Fall 2018 Cycle to
the Fall 2019 Cycle to be scheduled between September 16, 2019 and
October 25, 2019. The programs will be required to submit the
Information Form for Accreditation Site Visit and the Official Authorization
for Accreditation for the assigned cycle. This form will be available on
the ACEN website approximately 18 months prior to the cycle.

We appreciate your willingness to adjust your accreditation review
cycle and look forward to working with you and the nursing faculty in
the accreditation process. Please feel free to contact me if we can be
of assistance at any time.

Sincerely,

M AaalP_sh i~

Marsal P. Stoll, EdD, MSN
Chief Executive Officer

3343 Peachtree Road NE, Suite 850 | Atlanta, GA 30326 | P. 404.975.5000 | F. 404.975.5020 | www.acenursing.org




¢ACEN

' Accreditation Commission
for Education in Nursing

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

NURSING EDUCATION

REPRESENTATIVES

ANN B. BAIN, EDD, MSN, RN December 3, 2013

Professor and Chairperson, Department of Nursing
University of Arkansas - Little Rock

Lirtle Rock, Arkansas Donna Ingram, DNP, MSN, RN
SUSAN C. BALTRUS, MSN, RNBC, CNE Chair, Department of Nu rsing
President, College of Nursing and Health Professions . N

Central Maine Medical Center Middle Georgia State College
Lewiscon, Maine 100 College Station Drive
NANCY PHOENIX BITTNER, PHD, RN, CNS H

Vice President for Education, Professor of Nursing M acon ’ G €o rgl a 3 1 2 O 6- 5 1 4 5

Lawrence Memorial/Regis College Collaborative
Medford, Massachusetts

Dear Dr. Ingram:
MARILYN BRADY, PHD, RN

Associate Dean, Nursing Programs

Trident Technical College H H 1 H .

Chartoston Sovth Carcina This letter is formal ltIOt.Iflcatlon of the action taken by the .

LINDA K. COCKRELL MSN, RN Accrgdltatlon Commission for Education in Nu.rsmg (.ACEN) at its
Program Leader, Health and Medical Sciences meeting on November 7, 2013. The Commission affirmed the

Central School of Practical Nursing . 8 . . N

Norfolk Technical Center; Nerfolk Public Schools continuing accreditation of the baccalaureate nursing program
Norfolk.Virginia following the Focused Visit conducted to review the addition of an
KIMBERLY K. CRIBB, EDD, MSN, RN, CNE H H H H

MSN Program Director, Division of Nursing online RN-to-BSN option. The Commission extended the program’s
Thomas Universicy accreditation to include the online RN-to-BSN option with monitoring

Thomasville, Georgia

of Standard 6 Qutcomes.
_—HOLLY }.PRICE, MSN, RN

rector, School of Nursing

Sandonn O ecical Center The Commission affirmed the continuing accreditation status of the
MARY LOU RUSIN, EOD, RN.ANEF associate nursing program with monitoring of Standard 6 outcomes
Professor and Chalr Nursing Deparcmen following the Focused Visit conducted to review the consolidation of
aemen College . . . .
Amherst, New York Macon State College and Middle Georgia College. The Commission
PEGGY TUDOR, EDD, MSN, RN affirmed the next accreditation visit for the baccalaureate and
Department Chair, Associate Degree Nursing H H
Eastern Kentucky University associate nursing programs for Fall 2018.

Richmond, Kentucky

NURSING SERVICE A copy of the Focused Visit Report is enclosed. If you have questions

REPRESENTATIVES about this action or about ACEN policies and procedures, please
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’
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